
Lode Tennis Club

The fifteenth Annual General Meeting of the club
 will be held at 7.30pm in the Lode and District Social Club on

Thursday 22 September 2011

Agenda

1. Matters arising from the minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on
22 September 2010.

2. Matters arising from the Chairman’s Report.

3. To receive the Treasurer’s Report

4. To set membership fees for the forthcoming year

5. Election of the Committee of Management

6. Any Other Business

Chairmans’s Report

Your tennis club continues to thrive and the court is still maintained to a very high standard.

This year the club has again arranged a very successful 8 week course of tennis coaching, aimed
principally at juniors (17 attended), and ongoing tennis camps have also proved very popular. 
A grant application to East Cambs. District Council is currently being assessed, which may assist
with the cost of this training for juniors.

During the year, there have been several social events including a safari dinner in January and
an open day in the summer.

Any suggestions regarding the management of the club and/or any improvements would be most
welcome.

Jeff Kempster
Chairman


